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ST. LOUIS, March 24, 2008 -- The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] has been awarded a $49.5 million U.S. Air Force
contract to integrate the Joint Helmet-Mounted Cueing System (JHMCS) into 145 F-15E aircraft.

The contract includes hardware and installation services on the aircraft, as well as initial pilot equipment, such
as helmets and visors. Installation in the first F-15E is expected in October, with contract completion in
December 2010.

"When this contract is implemented, JHMCS will be integrated on F-15C, D and E aircraft," said Phil King, JHMCS
program manager for Boeing. "Demand for the system continues to be strong because it has proven to be one
of the most valuable tools available to our warfighters."

JHMCS enhances pilot situational awareness and provides head-up control of aircraft targeting systems and
sensors. Using visual displays inside the helmet visor, the pilot is able to detect, acquire and engage surface and
airborne targets.

This is the ninth production contract for JHMCS. Low-rate initial production began in 2000, with full-rate
production starting in 2005. The system is deployed on more than 2,500 F-15, F-16 and F/A-18 aircraft
worldwide.

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Integrated Defense Systems is one of the world's largest space and
defense businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions. Headquartered in St.
Louis, Boeing Integrated Defense Systems is a $32.1 billion business with 71,000 employees worldwide.

#it#

Contact Info:

Tim Deaton

Boeing Global Strike Systems

(314) 232-5886

timothy.r.deaton@boeing.com



https://boeing.mediaroom.com/ids/index.html
mailto:timothy.r.deaton@boeing.com

